
Mr. Artin Kalaydjian 
c/o l. Kelaty 
17-35 Poole Street 
OSS. New North Road 
London 
England 

Dear Mr. Kalaydjian: 

Oecem~er 10, 1980 

It's been a long time since we met and I hope this letter finds 
you in good health and spirits. 

You last visited here at Christmas, becoming on that occasion9 
a cherished godfather of the Churorhnek ceremony, and as that holi­
day once again approa hes, we are all thinking of you. The many 
visitors to our Diocese continue to express their admir tion and 
gratitude for the bea tiful rug you gifted us and for us it is a 
constant reminder of your great kindness. 

We extend our wa m wishes for a joyous Christmas and a marvelous 
New Year and we look very forwatd to seeing you on your next visit 
to New York City. 

With best regard • 

st 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Executive Director 


